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Motives and Functions of Patenting in Public Basic Science May 15 2021
Taking German public basic research as an example, this book explores
how the ongoing implementation of knowledge and technology transfer as
the Third Mission of academic science creates not only new incentives
for academic patenting, but also triggers new patenting motives and
strategies of researchers and organizations. Analyzing these motives
and strategies, the book highlights how the complex regulatory
interplay of the patent system, research policy and self-governed
academic communities creates a situation in which new patent functions
emerge: beyond their intended function as a protection for upstream
inventions, patents become a signaling device for scientists to
communicate their commitment and competence in the Third Mission. As
an exploratory study, this book combines qualitative empirical
research with concepts and insights from multiple fields such as
economics, law, political sciences and regulation. In consequence, the
book addresses anyone interested in patenting incentives and motives
and their impact on the functional change and regulatory effectiveness
of patents in polycentric regulatory environments.
Otolaryngology Nov 28 2019 Here is a complete resource for all the
basic science and clinical knowledge related to otolaryngology, from
relevant molecular biology to physiology to clinical practice. It
offers excellent coverage of all key topics with one goal in mind -to provide a solid foundation for the understanding and practice of
this diverse specialty. Both comprehensive and succinct, this book is
an ideal review text and study tool for residents preparing for their
board exams. Organized into six organ-specific sections, the book
provides such key clinical information as: basic principles of
allergic diseases, the oncology of head and neck tumors, the biology
and testing of olfactory dysfunction, neurological disorders of the
larynx, sleep apnea management, working with hearing aids and cochlear
implants, and much more. Each chapter features a Chapter Outline,
numerous tables, and Self-Test Questions with their answers to ensure
thorough comprehension. You will also find more than 350 illustrations
demonstrating important concepts. This book is an invaluable resource
for residents taking their boards and a useful refresher for
practicing otolaryngologists at all levels. It is the one reference
you will turn to again and again.
Everything You Need to Ace Science in One Big Fat Notebook Aug 18
2021 It’s the revolutionary science study guide just for middle school
students from the brains behind Brain Quest. Everything You Need to
Ace Science . . . takes readers from scientific investigation and the
engineering design process to the Periodic Table; forces and motion;
forms of energy; outer space and the solar system; to earth sciences,
biology, body systems, ecology, and more. The BIG FAT NOTEBOOK™ series
is built on a simple and irresistible conceit—borrowing the notes from
the smartest kid in class. There are five books in all, and each is

the only book you need for each main subject taught in middle school:
Math, Science, American History, English Language Arts, and World
History. Inside the reader will find every subject’s key concepts,
easily digested and summarized: Critical ideas highlighted in neon
colors. Definitions explained. Doodles that illuminate tricky concepts
in marker. Mnemonics for memorable shortcuts. And quizzes to recap it
all. The BIG FAT NOTEBOOKS meet Common Core State Standards, Next
Generation Science Standards, and state history standards, and are
vetted by National and State Teacher of the Year Award–winning
teachers. They make learning fun, and are the perfect next step for
every kid who grew up on Brain Quest.
Basic Sciences for Dental Students Apr 13 2021 The ‘all-in-one’
solution to mastering basic sciences in preclinical dentistry Basic
Sciences for Dental Students is a cutting edge textbook specifically
designed to support the needs of early years undergraduate dental
students. Written by leaders in dental education and active oral and
dental researchers involved with student assessment, the text explains
the basic science that underpins the dental curriculum in
undergraduate dental courses worldwide. Specifically related to
dentistry and future clinical practice, chapters cover all of the
introductory subjects that students need to know – biomolecules, cell
biology, tissues of the body, cardiovascular, circulatory and
pulmonary systems, the nervous system, immunology, oral microbiology,
pathology, head and neck anatomy, tooth development, craniofacial
development, saliva, and dental materials. Key features: Provides the
basic science that underpins the early years of a dental curriculum
Specifically tailored towards dentistry and future clinical practice
Written by leaders in dental education and active oral and dental
researchers Includes learning objectives and clinical relevance boxes
throughout Self-assessment questions and downloadable figures are
hosted on a companion website Basic Sciences for Dental Students is an
indispensable resource for undergraduate dental students, especially
those in the early years of their studies. It is also a useful
revision tool for postgraduate MJDF and MFDS examinations and overseas
candidates sitting their OREs.
Starch: Basic Science to Biotechnology Feb 09 2021 This volume
presents the physiological and biochemical aspects of storage
carbohydrates, or starch granules, in plants. This up-to-date and
thorough resource carefully integrates fundamental knowledge with the
most recent information on the starch granule. It discusses the
chemistry of the starch granule and the biochemistry, molecular
biology, plant physiology, and genetics of plant starch synthesis. The
books also describes the implications of these studies for theseed,
biotechnology, and modified starch industries. Written for a broad
readership Emphasizes the recent findings on the properties of starch
biosynthetic enzymes and on studies describing their localization

Details the implications these studies have on the seed,
biotechnology, and modified starch industries Includes numerous
references to the original literature Introduces the reader to the
most important individuals and discoveries in the field
Orthopaedic Basic and Clinical Science for the Postgraduate
Examination Jan 11 2021
Tolley's Basic Science and Practice of Gas Service Dec 10 2020 For
gas professionals including all CORGI/CAPITA registered technicians
and engineers. This essential volume is the first of three, for those
concerned with the installation and servicing of domestic and
industrial equipment. It explains the basic principles underlying the
practical and theoretical aspects of installing and servicing,
covering both natural gas and liquefied petroleum gas. This edition is
aligned to all current standards and legislation.
Steroids Apr 01 2020 This book explains the basic science of steroids
and is targeted towards professionals engaged in health services. It
should be noted that medical science evolves rapidly and some
information like the understanding of steroids and their therapeutic
use may change with new concepts quickly. Steroids are either
naturally occurring or synthetic fat-soluble organic compounds. They
are found in plants, animals, and fungi. They mediate a very diverse
set of biological responses. The most widespread steroid in the body
is cholesterol, an essential component of cell membranes, and the
starting point for the synthesis of other steroids. Since the science
of steroids has an enormous scope, we decided to put the clinical
aspects of steroids in a different book titled "Steroids-Clinical
Aspects". The two books complete each other. We hope that the reader
will gain valuable information from both books and enrich their
knowledge about this fascinating topic.
Basic Sciences in Anesthesia Sep 18 2021 This textbook presents the
most recent evidenced-based knowledge in basic sciences in anesthesia.
It covers topics from the syllabus of the American Board of
Anesthesiology (ABA) basic science exam, including anatomy,
pharmacology, physiology, physics in anesthesia, and more. In each
chapter, key points summarize the content, followed by a pertinent and
concise discussion of the topic, ending with multiple choice questions
with answers and suggested further reading. Basic Sciences in
Anesthesia is aimed at residents taking the ABA basic science of
anesthesia examination, and any other anesthesiologist or trainee with
an interest in the topic.
Basic Science of PET Imaging Apr 25 2022 This book offers a wideranging and up-to-date overview of the basic science underlying PET
and its preclinical and clinical applications in modern medicine. In
addition, it provides the reader with a sound understanding of the
scientific principles and use of PET in routine practice and
biomedical imaging research. The opening sections address the

fundamental physics, radiation safety, CT scanning dosimetry, and
dosimetry of PET radiotracers, chemistry and regulation of PET
radiopharmaceuticals, with information on labeling strategies, tracer
quality control, and regulation of radiopharmaceutical production in
Europe and the United States. PET physics and instrumentation are then
discussed, covering the basic principles of PET and PET scanning
systems, hybrid PET/CT and PET/MR imaging, system calibration,
acceptance testing, and quality control. Subsequent sections focus on
image reconstruction, processing, and quantitation in PET and hybrid
PET and on imaging artifacts and correction techniques, with
particular attention to partial volume correction and motion
artifacts. The book closes by examining clinical applications of PET
and hybrid PET and their physiological and/or molecular basis in
conjunction with technical foundations in the disciplines of oncology,
cardiology and neurology, PET in pediatric malignancy and its role in
radiotherapy treatment planning. Basic Science of PET Imaging will
meet the needs of nuclear medicine practitioners, other radiology
specialists, and trainees in these fields.
The Eye Nov 20 2021 The Eye: Basic Sciences in Practice provides
highly accessible, concise coverage of all the essential basic science
required by today's ophthalmologists and optometrists in training. It
is also essential reading for those embarking on a career in visual
and ophthalmic science, as well as an invaluable, current refresher
for the range of practitioners working in this area. This new fourth
edition has now been fully revised and updated in line with current
curricula, key research developments and clinical best practice. It
succinctly incorporates the massive strides being made by genetics and
functional genomics based on the Human Genome Project, the new
understanding of how the microbiome affects all aspects of immunology,
the remarkable progress in imaging technology now applied to anatomy
and neurophysiology, as well as exciting new molecular and other
diagnostic methodologies now being used in microbiology and pathology.
All this and more collectively brings a wealth of new knowledge to
students and practitioners in the fields of ophthalmology and visual
science. For the first time, this (print) edition also now comes with
bonus access to the complete, fully searchable electronic text including carefully selected additional information and new video
content to further explain and expand on key concepts - making The Eye
a more flexible, comprehensive and engaging learning package than ever
before. The only all-embracing textbook of basic science suitable for
trainee ophthalmologists, optometrists and vision scientists - other
books concentrate on the individual areas such as anatomy. Attractive
page design with clear, colour diagrams and text boxes make this a
much more accessible book to learn from than many postgraduate
textbooks. Presents in a readable form an account of all the basic
sciences necessary for an understanding of the eye - anatomy,

embryology, genetics, biochemistry, physiology, pharmacology,
immunology, microbiology and infection and pathology. More on
molecular pathology. Thorough updating of the sections on pathology,
immunology, pharmacology and immunology. Revision of all other
chapters. More colour illustrations Comes with complete electronic
version
Basic Science Concepts and Applications Feb 21 2022 Part 5 of the
5-part Principles and Practices of Water Supply Operations (WSO), this
text provides a practical education in mathematics, hydraulics,
chemistry, and electricity. Hundreds of problems and examples are
included to relate these sciences specifically to municipal water
supply operations. This book is referenced in the four other textbooks
in the series. It is a required text when used with other WSO series
texts, but may be used alone as a basic science text. Designed for
self study or classroom use, the Fourth Edition provides many new
problems and examples. Includes glossary, index, conversion tables,
periodic table of the elements, and color plates.
Surgery Sep 06 2020 Much anticipated, the Second Edition of Surgery:
Basic Science and Clinical Evidence features fully revised and updated
information on the evidence-based practice of surgery, including
significant new sections on trauma and critical care and the often
challenging surgical care of unique populations, including elderly,
pediatric, immunocompromised, and obese patients as well as timely new
chapters on the pre- and post-operative care of the cardiac surgery
patient, intestinal transplantation, surgical infections, the
fundamentals of cancer genetics and proteomics. Also new to this
edition are discussions of electrosurgical instruments, robotics,
imaging modalities, and other emerging technologies influencing the
modern practice of surgery. Clinically focused sections in
gastrointestinal, vascular, cardiothoracic, transplant, and cancer
surgery enable the surgeon to make decisions based upon the most
relevant data in modern surgical practice. The text is enhanced by
more than 1,000 illustrations and hundreds of the signature evidencebased tables that made the first edition of SURGERY an instant
classic.
Evaluating Evidence of Mechanisms in Medicine Jul 25 2019 This book
is open access under a CC BY license. This book is the first to
develop explicit methods for evaluating evidence of mechanisms in the
field of medicine. It explains why it can be important to make this
evidence explicit, and describes how to take such evidence into
account in the evidence appraisal process. In addition, it develops
procedures for seeking evidence of mechanisms, for evaluating evidence
of mechanisms, and for combining this evaluation with evidence of
association in order to yield an overall assessment of effectiveness.
Evidence-based medicine seeks to achieve improved health outcomes by
making evidence explicit and by developing explicit methods for

evaluating it. To date, evidence-based medicine has largely focused on
evidence of association produced by clinical studies. As such, it has
tended to overlook evidence of pathophysiological mechanisms and
evidence of the mechanisms of action of interventions. The book offers
a useful guide for all those whose work involves evaluating evidence
in the health sciences, including those who need to determine the
effectiveness of health interventions and those who need to ascertain
the effects of environmental exposures.
Basic Science in Obstetrics and Gynaecology E-Book Jun 27 2022 A
textbook covering the basic sciences relevant to obstetrics and
gynaecology at a level suitable for doctors specialising in the field
. The chapters match the syllabus of the specialist UK exam – the
MRCOG Part 1 This new edition completely revised and updated to cover
all the basic science required for the new MRCOG Part 1 exam. Genetics
covered by two new chapters: Structure and function of the genome; and
Clinical genetics. Extensive revision of immunology, statistics and
evidence-based health. Many new illustrations, particularly in anatomy
and immunology. New editorial team, plus nearly 50% new contributors.
New self-assessment section written in the style of the new exam. This
new edition completely revised and updated to cover all the basic
science required for the new MRCOG Part 1 exam. Genetics covered by
two new chapters: Structure and function of the genome; and Clinical
genetics. Extensive revision of immunology, statistics and evidencebased health. Many new illustrations, particularly in anatomy and
immunology. New editorial team, plus nearly 50% new contributors. New
self-assessment section written in the style of the new exam.
PEGylated Protein Drugs: Basic Science and Clinical Applications Jul
17 2021 PEGylation technology and key applications are introduced by
this topical volume. Basic physical and chemical properties of PEG as
basis for altering/improving in vivo behaviour of PEG-conjugates such
as increased stability, improved PK/PD, and decreased immunogenicity,
are discussed. Furthermore, chemical and enzymatic strategies for the
coupling and the conjugate characterization are reported. Following
chapters describe approved and marketed PEG-proteins and PEGoligonucleotides as well as conjugates in various stages of clinical
development.
Basic Sciences of Nuclear Medicine Mar 25 2022 This book provides
comprehensive and detailed information on the scientific bases of
nuclear medicine, addressing a wide variety of topics and explaining
the concepts that underlie many of the investigations and procedures
performed in the field. The book is divided into six sections that
cover the physics and chemistry of nuclear medicine besides associated
quality assurance/quality control procedures; dosimetry and radiation
biology; SPECT and PET imaging instrumentation plus CT imaging
technology in hybrid modalities; data analysis including image
processing, reconstruction, radiomics, image degrading correction

techniques, along with image quantitation and kinetic modeling. Within
these sections, particular attention is paid to recent developments
and the advances in knowledge that have taken place since release of
the first edition in 2011. Several entirely new chapters have been
included and the remaining chapters, thoroughly updated. Innovations
in the ever-expanding field of nuclear medicine are predominantly due
to integration of the basic sciences with complex technological
advances. This excellently illustrated book on the subject will be of
interest to not only nuclear medicine physicists and physicians but
also clinical scientists, radiologists, radiopharmacists, medical
students and technologists.
Ornamental Geophytes Mar 01 2020 Although a great deal of research on
ornamental geophytes has been conducted since the beginning of the
1990s, current information has not been comprehensively presented to
researchers and horticulturalists. Covering the latest advances in
geophytes science, Ornamental Geophytes: From Basic Science to
Sustainable Production provides up-to-date reviews on geophyte
taxonomy, physiology, genetics, production, plant protection, and
postharvest biology. Novel approaches to environmentally-friendly,
sustainable production and integrated management have stimulated new
research directions, and innovative biochemical and molecular methods
have opened new avenues in taxonomy and breeding. In addition to the
issues historically associated with traditionally growing countries,
the book reviews the development of new production centers in Africa,
Asia, and South America. In 20 chapters, this book reflects three main
trends in plant science and horticulture: A demand for sustainable and
environmentally friendly production Widespread employment of new
molecular technologies The globalization of the production and
marketing chains Thoroughly modern and in tune with the needs and
methods of the geophytes industry, Ornamental Geophytes: From Basic
Science to Sustainable Production will benefit not only researchers
who have been engaged for years but also new researchers and students
who must meet and challenge the existing dogmas. In addition, the
information contained in this book is vital to bringing the value of
flower bulbs to the worldwide consumers who are the most important and
last links in the chain of utilization and profitability of all
ornamental products.
Basic Sciences for Obstetrics and Gynaecology Oct 08 2020 Basic
Sciences for Obstetrics and Gynaecology has become the standard
revision aid for students preparing for examinations in obstetrics and
gynaecology, particularly those candidates for the MRCOG Part I. A
wealth of information is presented in a concise, didactic format,
focusing on those facts that are generally considered to be neither
contentious nor speculative. The fifth edition has been substantially
updated to reflect the current understanding of the basic sciences
underpinning the practice of obstetrics and gynaecology. This book

will also be of value to professionals wishing to refresh their basic
scientific knowledge. Cell Biology, Embryology and the Placenta
Anatomy General Physiology and biochemistry Endocrinology Pathology
Microbiology Pharmacology Tim Chard is Professor of Obstetrics and
Gynaecology at St Bartholomew's Hospital in London. Richard Lilford is
Professor of Health Services Research at the University of Birmingham.
Sports Drinks Aug 06 2020 Can sports drinks improve the way you play
and exercise? Athletes-both competitive and recreational-turn to the
consumption of sports drinks to optimize their performance. A volume
in the Nutrition in Exercise and Sports Series, Sports Drinks: Basic
Science and Practical Aspects provides a review of current knowledge
on issues relating to the formu
Advances in Peptide and Peptidomimetic Design Inspiring Basic Science
and Drug Discovery Oct 27 2019 Advances in Peptide and Peptidomimetic
Design Inspiring Basic Science and Drug Discovery is a book dedicated
to Prof. Victor J. Hruby on the occasion of his 80th birthday. This
book includes twenty contributions from authors representing diverse
multidisciplinary fields of scientific expertise, and is focused on
the extraordinary potential of peptides and peptidomimetics as a
surging therapeutic modality and as tools for basic research and
technology development.
The Anaesthesia Science Viva Book Mar 13 2021 In recent years the
basic science viva of the Final FRCA has evolved a more clinical
perspective. The new edition of the highly successful Anaesthesia
Science Viva Book incorporates this new clinical emphasis, giving
candidates an insight into the way the viva works, offering general
guidance on exam technique, and providing readily accessible
information relating to a wide range of potential questions. Questions
are divided broadly into the four areas covered by the exam: applied
anatomy, physiology, pharmacology and clinical measurement. Answers
have been constructed to provide candidates with more than enough
detail to pass the viva. Covering the full scope of the basic science
syllabus, and written by an experienced FRCA examiner, The Anaesthesia
Science Viva Book, second edition, is an essential purchase for every
Final FRCA candidate.
Basic Sciences for Obstetrics and Gynaecology: Core Material for
MRCOG Part 1 Sep 26 2019 This book helps doctors to learn the basic
sciences for obstetrics and gynaecology and to pass the MRCOG Part 1
exam by extending the reader's knowledge and understanding of the
basic medical sciences and their relevance to obstetrics and
gynaecology.
Basic Science Methods for Clinical Researchers Nov 01 2022 Basic
Science Methods for Clinical Researchers addresses the specific
challenges faced by clinicians without a conventional science
background. The aim of the book is to introduce the reader to core
experimental methods commonly used to answer questions in basic

science research and to outline their relative strengths and
limitations in generating conclusive data. This book will be a vital
companion for clinicians undertaking laboratory-based science. It will
support clinicians in the pursuit of their academic interests and in
making an original contribution to their chosen field. In doing so, it
will facilitate the development of tomorrow’s clinician scientists and
future leaders in discovery science. Serves as a helpful guide for
clinical researchers who lack a conventional science background
Organized around research themes pertaining to key biological
molecules, from genes, to proteins, cells, and model organisms
Features protocols, techniques for troubleshooting common problems,
and an explanation of the advantages and limitations of a technique in
generating conclusive data Appendices provide resources for practical
research methodology, including legal frameworks for using stem cells
and animals in the laboratory, ethical considerations, and good
laboratory practice (GLP)
Anatomy ;Ocular physiology ;Biochemistry and genetics ;Pathology
;Microbiology ;Immunology ;Growth and senescence ;Optics ;Therapeutics
;Lasers and instrument technology ;Basic biostatistical and
epidemiological terms Dec 22 2021 An indispensable and fully
comprehensive textbook, this covers the basic sciences in
ophthalmology and is the only book you need to pass the FRCOphth Part
1 exam.
Free Radicals: from Basic Science to Medicine Jun 23 2019 Free
radical-mediated reactions have been well known in chemistry and
physical chemistry for many years. Applying this knowledge to living
organisms, biochemists have shown that reactive free radicals are
formed at many intracellular sites during normal metabolism, and they
have started to suggest possible roles in various pathological
processes and conditions, for example in radiation damage, in the
metabolism of xenobiotics, in carcinogenesis and in metabolic
disorders. At present, a large and relevant mass of experimental
evidence supports the view that reactive free radicals are involved in
the pathogenesis of several diseases and syndromes. This literature
has captured the attention and interest of people involved in the
biomedical field. Exciting developments in radical research are
probable in the near future, establishing a greater interaction
between basic science research and medicine. While the task of
defining the involvement of free radicals in human pathology is
difficult, it is nonetheless extremely important that such interaction
be fulfilled as soon as possible. These were the considerations
motivating us during the organization of the VI Biennial Meeting of
the International Society for Free Radical Research held in Torino,
Italy, in June 1992, and also during the preparation of this book.
Experts in the various aspects of free radical research were invited
to participate in the Torino Meeting and to contribute chapters for

this volume.
Basic Science for the MRCS Jun 15 2021 This book is a concise
revision guide to the core basic sciences - anatomy, physiology and
pathology - which comprise the essential knowledge required by the
trainee entering the specialty of surgery. It has been written in a
style to facilitate easy learning of the essential facts, with
indications of both their clinical relevance and importance. This book
concentrates on those topics which tend to be recurring examination
themes for initial surgical training. It will be an invaluable
resource for the basic surgical trainee studying for the
Intercollegiate MRCS examination, as well as proving useful for those
in higher surgical training and for the surgically inclined, wellmotivated student. The book covers in one volume all the essentials of
the basic sciences - anatomy, physiology and pathology - to aid the
candidate for the MRCS examination. In covering the applied basic
science the books explains the application and clinical relevance of
the three sciences The text is written in an appropriate 'bulletpoint' style to allow easy reading and rapid exam preparation The
contents concentrate on the recurring common themes of the
examination, thus helping direct appropriate learning and focussing on
the specific impoartnta areas of knowledge The book is illustrated
with line drawings which are clearly annotated to aid learning. In
this Second Edition, chapters have been updated and sections expanded
to cover topics which are particularly relevant to examinations. The
microbiology chapter has been rewritten, and the section on skin
healing has also been extensively rewritten to include a section on
burns, skin grafting and the anatomy of flaps. Each chapter has new
OSCE scenario questions added to bring together the basic science and
its clinical application in OSCE examinations.
Basic Orthopaedic Sciences Jan 29 2020 Basic Orthopaedic Sciences is
a brand new book for trainees in orthopaedic surgery covering all
aspects of musculoskeletal basic sciences that are relevant to the
practice of orthopaedics, as assessed in the FRCS Higher Specialty
exams. Based on the authoritative 'Stanmore course' run by the Royal
National Orthopaedic Hospital, the book contains enough information to
serve as a concise textbook while its emphasis is on revision. The
book is a guide to the basic sciences underpinning the practice of
orthopaedic surgery, covering aspects of biomechanics, biomaterials,
cell & microbiology, histology, structure & function, immunology,
pharmacology, statistics, physics of imaging techniques, and
kinesiology as relevant to the subject of orthopaedics. The book will
help trainees understand the science that underpins the clinical
practice of orthopaedics, an often neglected area in orthopaedic
training. It covers the breadth of topics in orthopaedic basic science
achieving a balance between readability and comprehensive detail.
Basic Orthopaedic Sciences is an invaluable guide for all trainees in

orthopaedics and trauma preparing for the FRCS, as well as for
surgeons at MRCS level.
General Science Dec 30 2019 DigiCat Publishing presents to you this
special edition of "General Science" by Bertha May Clark. DigiCat
Publishing considers every written word to be a legacy of humankind.
Every DigiCat book has been carefully reproduced for republishing in a
new modern format. The books are available in print, as well as
ebooks. DigiCat hopes you will treat this work with the acknowledgment
and passion it deserves as a classic of world literature.
Basic Sciences for Core Medical Training and the MRCP Jul 29 2022
Providing a clear explanation of the relevant medical science behind
the individual medical specialties, Basic Science for Core Medical
Training and the MRCP, is an indispensable part of a candidate's MRCP
preparation. Directly linked to the Royal College exam, the book
follows the same systems-based approach as the syllabus for accurate
and effective revision. With full coverage of basic science for the
medical specialities, the book features material on genetics,
cellular, molecular and membrane biology, and biochemistry. Content is
presented in an illustrated and easy-to-read format, ensuring that the
basic science for each medical specialty is more approachable and
accessible. A focus on how the basic sciences aid understanding of
clinical practice is reinforced through key tables of differential
diagnoses and pharmacology. Ten multiple choice questions at the end
of each chapter consolidate learning and enable candidates to test
their knowledge. The book also covers common examination errors and
areas of misunderstanding to aid learning and help candidates avoid
common pitfalls.
Basic Science Techniques in Clinical Practice Oct 20 2021 A complete
guide to implementing research projects for anyone in the medical
professions. This book covers all the main areas, allowing anyone to
set up and complete research projects. The techniques outlined here
can easily be adapted to clinical projects. Written by international
authors to provide a flavor from many institutions, the book’s appeal
is cross-sectional, both at hospital and primary care levels
worldwide. Providing cutting-edge information in an accessible manner,
and containing diagrams and easy-to-follow step-by-step guides, this
is the first guide of its kind. It contains a complete section on
setting up and funding research projects.
Stress Management Nov 08 2020 Stress Management: From Basic Science
to Better Practice examines documented pathways between stress and
health and develops the scientific foundations for sound
interventions. The book begins with a broad review of the term
'stress' and its importance for health. The text then provides a
critical examination of the elements of the stress process, extracts
supporting research for a rationale of stress management and describes
various stress management techniques and their effectiveness.

Basic Science for the MRCS E-Book Jan 23 2022 This book is a concise
revision guide to the core basic sciences – anatomy, physiology and
pathology – which comprise the essential knowledge required by the
trainee entering the specialty of surgery. It has been written in a
style to facilitate easy learning of the essential facts, with
indications of both their clinical relevance and importance. This book
concentrates on those topics which tend to be recurring examination
themes for initial surgical training. It will be an invaluable
resource for the basic surgical trainee studying for the
Intercollegiate MRCS examination, as well as proving useful for those
in higher surgical training and for the surgically inclined, wellmotivated student. The book covers in one volume all the essentials of
the basic sciences – anatomy, physiology and pathology - to aid the
candidate for the MRCS examination. In covering the applied basic
science the books explains the application and clinical relevance of
the three sciences The text is written in an appropriate ‘bulletpoint’ style to allow easy reading and rapid exam preparation The
contents concentrate on the recurring common themes of the
examination, thus helping direct appropriate learning and focussing on
the specific impoartnta areas of knowledge The book is illustrated
with line drawings which are clearly annotated to aid learning. In
this Second Edition, chapters have been updated and sections expanded
to cover topics which are particularly relevant to examinations. The
microbiology chapter has been rewritten, and the section on skin
healing has also been extensively rewritten to include a section on
burns, skin grafting and the anatomy of flaps. Each chapter has new
OSCE scenario questions added to bring together the basic science and
its clinical application in OSCE examinations.
Basic Research Methods Aug 25 2019 This book offers a comprehensive
and well-rounded view of research as a tool for problem-solving in the
wide range of the social sciences. It is built on the foundation of
philosophical pragmatism, postulating that the value of knowledge and
research methodologies lie in their usefulness in engaging with the
real world. The book synthesizes both positivist and non-positivist
methodologies. It is meant for students who are undertaking their
first research course or project. The techniques, while basic in
nature, are used in many masters and doctoral research studies. The
book uses engaging language, real-life examples from various subject
areas and follows an inductive approach. With the help of this book,
from an experiential base, students should be able to build a more
advanced conceptual and theoretical understanding of research through
further reading and practice. This book discusses a policy-appliedpure-action model of research covering both quantitative and
qualitative methods for case study, survey and experimental designs.
It pays considerable attention to measurement principles and to data
analysis techniques that make practical use of Microsoft Excel for

analysis of both words and numbers. It includes a building block
approach to writing, as well as the author’s thoughts on application
of research in the real world.
Basic Science Budget and SSC May 03 2020
Musculoskeletal Research and Basic Science May 27 2022 Strong roots
in basic science and research enhance clinical practice. This book is
a rich source of information for basic scientists and translational
researchers who focus on musculoskeletal tissues and for orthopedic
and trauma surgeons seeking relevant up-to-date information on
molecular biology and the mechanics of musculoskeletal tissue repair
and regeneration. The book opens by discussing biomaterials and
biomechanics, with detailed attention to the biologic response to
implants and biomaterials and to the surface modification of implants,
an important emerging research field. Finite element analysis,
mechanical testing standards and gait analysis are covered. All these
chapters are strongly connected to clinical applications. After a
section on imaging techniques, musculoskeletal tissues and their
functions are addressed, the coverage including, for example, stem
cells, molecules important for growth and repair, regeneration of
cartilage, tendons, ligaments, and peripheral nerves, and the genetic
basis of orthopedic diseases. State-of-the-art applications such as
platellet rich plasma were included. Imaging is a daily practice of
scientists and medical doctors. Recent advancements in
ultrasonography, computerized tomography, magnetic resonance, bone
mineral density measurements using dual energy X-ray absorptiometry,
and scintigraphy was covered following conventional radiography
basics. Further extensive sections are devoted to pathology,
oncogenesis and tumors, and pharmacology. Structure is always related
with function. Surgical anatomy was therefore covered extensively in
the last section.
Autophagy: Biology and Diseases Jul 05 2020 This book series consists
of 3 volumes covering the basic science (Volume 1), clinical science
(Volume 2) and the technology and methodology (Volume 3) of autophagy.
Volume 1 focuses on the biology of autophagy, including the signaling
pathways, regulating processes and biological functions. Autophagy is
a fundamental physiological process in eukaryotic cells. It not only
regulates normal cellular homeostasis, and organ development and
function, but also plays an important role in the pathogenesis of a
wide range of human diseases. Thanks to the rapid development of
molecular biology and omic technologies, research on autophagy has
boomed in recent decades, and more and more cellular and animal models
and state-of the-art technologies are being used to shed light on the
complexity of signaling networks involved in the autophagic process.
Further, its involvement in biological functions and the pathogenesis
of various diseases has attracted increased attention around the
globe. Presenting cutting-edge knowledge, this book series is a useful

reference resource for researchers and clinicians who are working on
or interested in autophagy.
FRCR Physics Notes Jun 03 2020 Comprehensive medical imaging physics
notes aimed at those sitting the first FRCR physics exam in the UK and
covering the scope of the Royal College of Radiologists syllabus.
Written by Radiologists, the notes are concise and clearly organised
with 100's of beautiful diagrams to aid understanding. The notes cover
all of radiology physics, including basic science, x-ray imaging, CT,
ultrasound, MRI, molecular imaging, and radiation dosimetry,
protection and legislation. Although aimed at UK radiology trainees,
it is also suitable for international residents taking similar
examinations, postgraduate medical physics students and radiographers.
The notes provide an excellent overview for anyone interested in the
physics of radiology or just refreshing their knowledge. This third
edition includes updates to reflect new legislation and many new
illustrations, added sections, and removal of content no longer
relevent to the FRCR physics exam. This edition has gone through
strict critique and evaluation by physicists and other specialists to
provide an accurate, understandable and up-to-date resource. The book
summarises and pulls together content from the FRCR Physics Notes at
Radiology Cafe and delivers it as a paperback or eBook for you to keep
and read anytime. There are 7 main chapters, which are further
subdivided into 60 sub-chapters so topics are easy to find. There is a
comprehensive appendix and index at the back of the book.
The Orexin System. Basic Science and Role in Sleep Pathology Aug 30
2022 The orexin system, discovered in 1998, has emerged as a crucial
player in regulating the sleep and wake balance inside our brain. This
discovery has sparked a burst of novel and dynamic research on the
physiology and pathology of sleep. The Orexin System: Basic Science
and Role in Sleep Pathology honors this research and the authors share
their ideas and perspectives on the novel developments within the
field. The book examines the intricate role of the orexin system in
regulating sleep and wake, and its interaction with other wakeregulating systems. The orexin system is dissected at the cellular and
molecular level to explore the diversity of the orexin-producing
neurons, their projections, and their signaling pathways.
Additionally, the book discusses the diseases which are associated
with a dysfunctional orexin system, such as narcolepsy, insomnia,
substance abuse, and Alzheimer’s disease, and explores the new
potential therapeutic applications derived from the burst of research
around this fascinating system. This publication is essential reading
for neurobiologists, neurologists, psychopharmacologists, sleep
researchers, and other researchers and clinical scientists interested
in sleep, sleep research, insomnia, and medicine in general.
Applied Basic Science for Basic Surgical Training E-Book Sep 30 2022
This title is directed primarily towards health care professionals

outside of the United States. It has been written to encompass the
basic anatomy, physiology and pathology required by the syllabus of
the UK Royal Colleges and the Intercollegiate Surgical Curriculum
Project. For this Second Edition many of the chapters have been
updated, especially the chapters on immunology, basic microbiology,
the endocrine and locomotor systems and the breast. An attempt has
been made throughout to indicate the clinical relevance of the facts
and the reason for learning them. There are several new contributors
to the author team, all of whom are experts in their field and many of
them are, or have been, experienced examiners at the various UK Royal
Colleges. Brings together three basic sciences in one book and
presents them in an integrated format. Presents the sciences at the
right level for surgical trainees. Written in a straightforward and
readable style. Thoroughly revised to take account of latest changes
in basic surgical training, especially the chapters on immunology,
basic microbiology, the endocrine and locomotor systems and the breast
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